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May 3, 2023 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Kern 

Louisville Metro Public Works 

444 South 5th Street 

Louisville, KY  40202 

 

RE: Portable anti-vehicle barriers for enhanced protection of soft targets / public spaces 

   SAI# KY202305020753 

CFDA# 97.067 

 

Dear Mrs. Kern: 

  

The Kentucky State e-Clearinghouse is the official designated Single Point of Contact (SPOC) for the 

Commonwealth pursuant to Presidential Executive Order 12372, and supported by Kentucky Statutes KRS 45.031. 

The primary function of the SPOC is to streamline the review aforementioned process for the applicant and the 

funding agency.  This process helps in vocalizing the statutory and regulatory requirements.  Information in the 

form of comments, if any, will be attached to this correspondence. 

 

This proposal has been reviewed by the appropriate state agencies in the e-Clearinghouse for conflicts with state 

or local plans, goals and objectives.  After receiving this letter you should make it available to the funding agency 

and continue with the funding agencies application process.  This e-Clearinghouse SPOC letter signifies only that 

the project has followed the state reviewing requirements, and is neither a commitment of funds from this agency 

or any other state or federal agency.  Please remember if any federal reviews are required the applicant must follow 

through with those federal agencies. 

 

The results of this review are valid for one year from the date of this letter.  If the project is not submitted to the 

funding agency or not approved within one year after the completion of this review, the applicant can request an 

extension by email to Lee.Nalley@ky.gov.  If the project changes in any way after the review, the applicant must 

reapply through the e-Clearinghouse for a new review.  There are no exceptions. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the review process please contact the e-Clearinghouse office at 

502-892-3462. 

   

        Sincerely, 

         
Lee Nalley, SPOC 

        Kentucky State Clearinghouse 

 

 


